
Sound Training 

Many pupils will take part in Sound Training during their time at Islwyn High 

School. Sound Training is a new teaching programme that teaches students to 

read for knowledge. It is aimed at students who have real potential and we are 

delighted that we are now delivering it to our learners.  

At Islwyn High School we set high expectations for all our students and strive to 

ensure all achieve the grades they are capable of. We also believe that Sound 

Training will help them achieve their goals across all subjects. 

The programme trains students to decode subject specific words quickly and 

effortlessly. It teaches them the complexities of the English language allowing 

them to develop a deeper understanding of the subjects they are being taught. 

The programme runs for six teaching sessions (one hour per week) for six weeks. 

The course is challenging, very fast and FUN!  

If you would like to find out more about Sound Training and the programme 

please visit www.soundtraining.co.uk. 

 


